## Ava M. Garcia

From:

R. Ray D. Somera [reneray.somera@guamcc.edu]

Sent:

Thursday, October 06, 2011 11:10 AM

To: Subject:

ava.garcia@guamcc.edu FW: Recommendation: Mission Statement

R. Ray D. Somera, Ph.D.

Vice President for Academic Affairs Guam Community College PO Box 23069 GMF Barrigada, Guam 96921 reneray somera@guamee edu

From: Carol Lynn Galvez-Reld [mailto:carol.galvezreid@quamcc.edu]

Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2011 8:18 PM To: reneray.somera@quamcc.edu Cc: joseph.benavente@quamcc.edu

Subject: Recommendation: Mission Statement

April 5th,

2011

Dear Dr. Ray,

In light of Governor Calvo's 2011 State of the Island address in which he called for a revival of ethnic and cultural identity, Standard I Committee recommends that a Chamorro version of the Mission Statement be adopted in an effort to more effectively reflect the intended student population of our College. It is recommended that input be sought from the College community and that the Chamorro version of the Mission Statement be reflected in all College publications including GCC Homepage, mygcc, and be publicized internally and externally in the wider community.

Thank you.

Carol Galvez-Reid

Chair

Standard I Committee